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August 27, 2019

Gallatin County Community:

A potential incident has been shared with the FBI from an individual outside the United
States. The Facebook post was reported to the FBI in Little Rock. It indicates there is
going to be an incident at a Kentucky school August 28 and an Arkansas school August
29. This information has also been shared through the news media locally and
nationally. Although no specific location was named in either state, | wanted to remind
you of this information.

As you know, student safety is our number one priority. We have been in
communication with Sheriff Neale and his office continues to be conscientious toward

ensuring safety within our schools. Collectively, we will continue with a safe school
environment through the diligence of school personnel and community partners.

Gallatin County School District will be open August 28, 2019.

Sincerely,

mmond
Superintendent




